
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  December 2, 2024 
 
Subject: Ordinance 1974, Amendment #5 to 2024 Salary Ordinance 
 
 A ministerial amendment to include Resolution 2140 in the Salary Ordinance is needed. This is 
the most recent resolution for the Interim Town Manager position. Because there are salary and benefit 
components to the resolution, it must be made part of the annual salary ordinance. 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll call vote, consider Ordinance 1974 on first reading and schedule second 
reading for the next regular meeting. 

  


